
(336)-449-1132

The Town of Sedalia will hold a public hearing for the
purpose of discussing Case # 24-03-BOA-00009,

requesting a variance regarding Section 4-7. 2 A&B for
6213 Bogues Way. 

The hearing will be held at the Sedalia Town Hall (6121
Burlington Road) on May 6th, at 7pm. All citizens are

invited and will be given an opportunity to be heard. For
further info, please contact the Sedalia Town Hall at (336)

449-1132 or email at Sedaliatownhall@gmail.com
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